
 

Christ Lutheran Church members have been 

quilting for a very long time.   

Wilhelmina Lysinger and her daughter, 

Johanna Benner, began making quilts for 

Lutheran World Relief in 1972. 

Their ministry has evolved and now includes 

a group of dedicated women who faithfully 

show up to finish the quilts that Johanna, 

Chershe Derr, and others from inside and 

outside of CLC design and sew.  Johanna 

estimates that our finished quilts number in 

the thousands. 

If you would like to tie quilts,  

our upcoming quilt tying dates/times   

will be posted on the main page of the 

church’s website.   

They are typically held on the second 

Tuesday of the month in the social hall. 

 

Stay home, stay safe, be healthy, so that 

soon and very soon we will be able to 

gather together! 

 


